
New Data System Conversion 

We are excited to let you know that over the weekend of August 29 – August 31, 2020 we will 
be upgrading our systems to offer you a better banking experience.  This system conversion will 
enable us to provide you with many new features, and improvements for our Online and Mobile 
Banking services.  There will be a new audio response service, upgraded statements, and 
signature pads just to name a few. 

We will be sending out much more information as we get closer to that date.  The only regular 
business day that we will be closed is August 31, 2020.  Everyone will receive a statement with 
transactions through August 31st, as well as our normal quarterly statement on September 30th  
We will be sending out additional detailed information and keep everyone up to date on our 
website as well. 

 


